From: Lena Bassford

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 10:13 AM
To: Hamilton_Paul

Subject: Gala

Hi Paul!

Hope all is well and enjoying your summer.

We are hosting our first Gala, November 7, 2024 from 6-8pm at the Ancaster Fairgrounds. Italian themed ‘That’s
Amore’ (because it’s all about the love) promises to be a fun and inspiring event.

We would be so grateful if Hamilton Police would purchase a table (or make a donation in lieu of) @ $600 for a
table of 8 or $75 per person.

We would also be grateful if your group would help sell raffle tickets to guests. We will be having a live raffle
and will pair you up with a volunteer to sell at tables. We have a tip tap system where guests can simply tap a
device with their credit card.

Thanks so much Paul.

We are thrilled to have your support and equally thankful we have provided 400 bears this year to HOS to
distribute to kids in need.

As always.... Grateful.

Have a beautiful day.

Lena Bassford
Board Chair, Comfort Bears

905-921-1281

www.comfortbears.ca

Info(@comfortbears.ca




